
Miscellaneous Notifications 

Project - South Hadley Landfill 
EOEA Number 10620 

The December 15, 2000 Certificate on the Supplemental Final Environmental Impact 
Report for the above referenced project requires notification in the Environmental 
Monitor of submission of the required groundwater treatment pilot study report to the 
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection. This report was submitted to 
the Department on November 22, 2005. Reference to receipt of the report was 
subsequently included in the Department's March 7", 2006. Authorization to Construct, 
with a requirement to provide a Scope of Work for further evaluation. The Scope of 
Work has been provided to the Department as required by the Authorization to 
Construct. The Department has ordered that further evaluation be completed by 
September 24, 2006. Copies of the groundwater treatment pilot study report as well as 
the Scope of Work for further evaluation are available for review at the MDEP Western 
Regional Office. Written comments may be submitted to the attention of Daniel Hall, 
Department of Environmental Protection, Western Regional Office, 436 Dwight Street, 
Springfield, MA 01 103 for 30 days from the date of this notice. 

For further information on this Notice, please contact Doris Atkinson of Tighe & Bond, 
Inc at (413) 572-3238 (dsatkinson@tighebond.com). 


